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Provider Access Statement

This policy statement sets out the school’s arrangements for managing the access of providers to students, at the school, for the purpose of giving them information about the provider’s education or training offer. This complies with the school’s legal obligations under Section 42B of the Education Act 1997.

As part of our Careers Education, Information and Guidance programme at Manchester Vocational and Learning Academy, we use the Eight Gatsby Benchmarks to inform our planning. As part of our commitment to educate students on the full range of learning, and training routes available to them, we will consider requests from approved training, apprenticeship and vocational education providers to speak to students. We also approach these providers, when appropriate, when planning and organising key CEIAG events throughout the school year.

All requests should be emailed at least 6 weeks prior to an expected planned session date. In the first instance, requests by providers should be sent to m.aktar@mvla.co.uk and should include:

· The proposed format, timings and duration of the planned session.
· The number of staff from the provider’s organisation who propose to visit.
· Any support requirements needed from the school.
 
All requests will be given consideration from the designated Careers Leader and Senior Leadership team. Requests will be considered against:

· Clashes with other planned activities or visits.
· Interruption to preparation for public or internal examinations.
· Availability of school staff, space and resources to host the session.
 
The school offers a comprehensive Careers Education, Information, Advice and Guidance programme and an overview of this programme can be seen on the school website. The Headteacher has the right to refuse a request if it is deemed to be detrimental to the safety, or wellbeing, of students or staff.
 
The school will make a suitable space available for discussions between the provider and students, as appropriate to the activity. The school will also make available ICT and other specialist equipment to support provider presentations. This will all be discussed and agreed, in advance of the visit, with the Careers Advisor or a member of their team.

Providers are welcome to leave a copy of their prospectus or other relevant course literature with the Careers Advisor so that they can be displayed in the school library.
 
For questions on this policy statement or the wider CEIAG programme at Manchester Vocational and Learning Academy, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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